
Feedback on Health Initiative 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the recent health 

initiative, [Name of Initiative], implemented on [Date]. 

Overall, I found the initiative to be [positive/negative/neutral]. Specifically, I appreciated 

[highlight specific aspects that worked well]. However, I believe there could be improvements in 

[mention areas for improvement]. 

Additionally, I suggest [offer any recommendations or suggestions]. 

Thank you for your hard work and dedication to improving community health. I look forward to 

seeing how this initiative evolves. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


